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ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
 
Planning Department Launches New Digital Subscription Service 
The Planning Department launched a new digital subscription solution for residents to stay informed on 
department and project news. The new implemented subscription service will allow residents to manage 
their subscription by neighborhood projects, program updates and topics of interest. 
 
New features offered by the subscription service include: 

 the ability to receive notifications via email or text; 

 easy access to manage your profile, subscription topics and delivery frequency; and 

 subscribe to receive alerts for webpage updates on a department project of your interest. 
 
Signing up is free and easy. The link to sign up is found on the Planning Department’s homepage or 
simply by visiting http://signup.sfplanning.org. 
 
 
PUBLIC EVENTS: 
 
 

SF Planning at Sunday Streets 
Date: Sunday, October 27 
Time: 11:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 
Join SF Planning at Sunday Streets in the Richmond! The 
department will have a booth where residents can learn more about 
the department and about planning projects happening throughout 
the city. 
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